
ROBO CALL JULY 28, 2022 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

This weekend Scrip, gift cards from local merchants, will be on sale after all the 

Masses.  Proceeds benefit Holy Family School. 

Liam Reid will be in the vestibule after all the Masses this weekend to answer any 

questions about his Eagle Scout Project, a Rosary Walk at St. Joseph.  He would be 

happy to take any donation for this project.  Check it out. 

Let’s keep our students in our prayers as they begin the new school year on 

Tuesday, August 2nd.  Also, please keep the Holy Family School Capital Campaign 

in your prayers.  

Our next baptismal preparation class for parents and godparents is on Tuesday, 

August 2nd.  The class begins at 6:00 p.m. in St. Francis Hall. 

Thank you to all who participated in the first picture-taking session for the new 

parish pictorial directory. Our next session will run from Wednesday, September 

28th through Saturday, October 1st.  Don’t miss this opportunity to be in the new 

directory. Sign-ups for the pictures can be done online. Please check the parish 

bulletin or parish website for instructions. Let’s make this a 100% participation.                                                                                                               

 

The Diocese is putting on a workshop for Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion, lectors and musicians on Saturday, August 20th from 8:00 a.m. to 

3:00 p.m. at Sacred Heart of Jesus Catholic Church in Cullman. There will be Mass 

with Bishop Raica at 9:00 a.m.  You are invited to attend if you are active in one of 

these ministries. Check this week’s bulletin and the church website for more 

information.     

 

Registration for religious education continues. You also have an opportunity to 

express your interest in topics for adult formation.  Forms for both are available at 

the Formation table in the breezeway and on the parish website. Please sign up 

early so that we can purchase enough materials for all. 

 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each day. Take 

care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

